
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 
27th September 2024 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 

 

Our week started with our British 

Values workshops for each class, 

which our PTA kindly funded for 

the children. The workshops 

were great fun and learned so 

much about why democracy, rule 

of law, individual liberty, respect 

and tolerance are such important 

things to make our society work 

well.  

Letters for parent consultation 

appointments are going out to 

please make sure you return it to 

school as soon as possible, in 

order to be allocated a time slot 

that suits you. As usual, children 

can come with you and either join 

in the appointment or wait in the 

staff room whilst you see the 

teacher. 

Finally, I’m going to have to stock 

up on Head Teacher award 

stickers after this week! So many 

children have been to my office 

to show me their fantastic work! 

 

 
 

 
Penny Scarlett 

Always being a kind 
friend 

Amazing work on 
superheros 

Rocco Betsy 

Fantastic work in 
history 

Amazing  work in 
science 

Angel Darcie 

Wonderful 
independent work 

Super contributions in 
class 

Francesca Florence 

Working hard in 
maths 

Showing great 
enthusiasm for 

learning 
 

 

 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 97.9% 

Class 1 96.0% 

Class 2 99.5% 

Class 3 96.9% 

Class 4 98.7% 

 

 

Dates this half term: 

Friday 27th September   Scholastic Book Fair 

Wednesday 9th October   Individual photographs 

Monday – Wed 14th October  Y6 Bikeability 

Wednesday 16th October  Parents Consultation evening 

Tuesday 22nd October   Harvest Festival in church 

Thursday 24th October  School closes for half term 

Friday 25th October   Inset day – staff training 

Monday 4th November  School reopens 
 

 

 

 
 

C1 Raffy 
 

For displaying our half term’s 
value of Courage  

 

C2 Fearne 
 

C3 Elliott N 
 

C4 Zac P 
 

 

Message from the Office 

Please don’t forget to visit 

our Book Fair next week. This 

will be on the playground 

before and after school and 

under the canopy if it is 

raining.  
 

 

PTA News 

 
We will be holding our first PTA 

meeting of the academic year on 

Wednesday 2nd October at 2pm 

in school.  We would love to see 

some new faces join our team of 

volunteers to help organise 

events for our children and 

hopefully raise vital funds for the 

school, so that the children can 

take part in extracurricular 

activities, keep our iPads/laptops 

up to date, help reduce the costs 

of some education visits and help 

with the costs of improving our 

outside area.  We look forward 

to welcoming new families to our 

team. 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

 
  

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 71 9 

Lotherton 74 9 

Parlington 61 5 

Hazlewood 71 9 

 


